
 

 

 
 

The 
DCR Cluster for Cardiovascular Research 

 
is pleased to announce that 

 

Prof. Dr. Nadia Mercader Huber 
Department of Anatomy, University of Bern 

 
 
 

will give a 
 

Seminar 
 

entitled 
 
 

Cardiac regeneration: lessons from the zebrafish 
 
 

on 
 

Monday, January 18, 2016 at 12:30 
in the MEM building (Murtenstrasse 35), Seminar room 2, H813 

 
	
  

Everybody is welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  
PD Dr. phil. nat. Sarah Longnus, Cardiovascular Surgery Research, DCR 
sarah.longnus@insel.ch   


